
  

New York State Energy Research and Development Authority 
 

As the Integrated Energy Data Resource (IEDR) Program continues to make 
significant progress toward Phase 1 program goals and the release of the IEDR 
Minimum Viable Product (MVP) by the end of Q4 2023, we’d like to take this 
opportunity to inform our stakeholders that changes to the MVP use case 
development scope have occurred. 
 
These changes most significantly affect the “Efficient and Effective Access to Existing 
Customer Billing Data” use case. A use case sandbox environment will be complete at 
the time of the MVP release, which will allow users to explore this use case 
functionality with sample dummy customer data sets. The full functionality of this use 
case will be scheduled early in Phase 2 of Program development. 
 
We want to assure our stakeholders that despite the change in MVP use case 
development scope, the IEDR Program Team is still prioritizing the development of 
the “Efficient and Effective Access to Existing Customer Billing Data” use case. We 
look forward to launching the sandbox environment in the MVP and the fully functional 
use case in Phase 2 of Program development. We will be sure to keep you informed 
as more updates on these important and foundational platform features become 
available. 
 
To backfill the scope of MVP use case development, alternative features were 



 

identified by the Program Development Team and selected in consultation with the 
IEDR Steering Committee, including: 

• Rooftop Area Filter 
• Landform Feasibility Filter 
• Minded Land Filter 
• Battery Energy Storage Hosting Capacity 

The above features will be assigned to the Electric Infrastructure Assessment Tool 
(EIAT) Hosting Capacity and Distributed Energy Resource (DER) Map Enhancements 
MVP use case. 
 
In addition, the Electric Vehicle Supply Equipment (EVSE) Load Capacity feature will 
be included in the MVP and function independently of a complete MVP use case. 
However, the “EVSE Load Capacity” feature represents an important feature of the 
“Accelerating Electric Vehicle (EV) Siting and Program Opportunities” use case, which 
is slated for development in Phase 2. 
 
As valued IEDR Program stakeholders, we welcome your questions and/or feedback 
regarding this change in the IEDR MVP scope; you may reach the IEDR Program 
Team at iedr@nyserda.ny.gov. 
 
We encourage interested stakeholders to view the updates that have been made to 
the IEDR since the Initial Public Value (IPV) release of the platform in March 2023. 
Stakeholders are also encouraged to visit the IEDR Ideas Portal to submit user 
feedback on platform functionality. 
 
Thank you, 
The IEDR Program Team 
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